Claudia Aceves

From: ga bla <onebluedelphinium@yahoo.com>

Sent: Wednesday, August 11, 2021 2:41 PM

To: Public Comment

Cc: onebluedelphinium@yahoo.com

Subject: regarding the proposed signage on the corner of Lincoln & Washington St. business

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

As | thought about this, my biggest issue is having a sign hang OUT over the walkway. The design (graphic) of the sign
didn't bother me, really, but | think it should be AGAINST the outer wall of the business. Personally, | don't like the
quality of LED lighting. | am a 'neon sign' proponent! if it is to be a lighted sign. | find LED harsh, uninviting, and cold. Too

‘industrial.'



